From: william lincoln

To: SENR Exhibits

Cc: Senator Tim Knopp

Subject: HB 2027

Date: Sunday, May 07, 2017 3:20:22 PM

I wish to voice my concern over the possible approval of House Bill 2027. I live in Sunrise Village, one of the areas
that would be impacted by this bill and | feel this Bill should not be passed.

The amendment added to this bill which would prohibit construction of a pedestrian bridge over the Deschutes River
is simply a piece of Special Interest legislation put there by a very small but influential group of homeowners
wishing to buy privacy at the expense of the larger community.

Construction of a pedestrian bridge in this area would allow citizens on the East side of the River a much needed
way to access the Deschutes National Forest areas on the West side of the river without use of their cars and allow
the continued extension of a public trail from Tumalo to Sunriver.

Bill Lincoln
61135 River Bluff Trail
Bend
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